French Flavour at the Museum

The students had particularly requested a visit to the museum during their UK
trip this week so the museum agreed to open for them despite not being fully

“visitor ready” after the many changes we have made over the winter months.

Geoff Challinor said “we didn’t want to disappoint the students and as it turns
out, it has been a great dress rehearsal for our opening at Easter. Our
volunteers had the opportunity to try out the new café and reception layout

before the rush of a full Easter Sunday crowd.”

He added "“it is fantastic that we are able to host so many clubs at the museum.
I am delighted that we are able to attract visitors to Poynton from so far away
and particularly that we’ve been able to put the town on the map in a French

school. The students were very enthusiastic and asked lots of technical

questions. It was good fun.”
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